
 

 

 

 

 

September 11, 1995 

 

Mr. John Pereira, Director 

Historical Review Group 

Center for the Study of Intelligence 

Central Intelligence Agency 

Washington, D.C. 20505 

 

RE: ARRB Additional Information Request No. CIA-6 

 

Dear John: 

 

As a part of our examination of the documentary record surrounding the assassination of President 

Kennedy, we would like to conduct a systematic review of cable and dispatch traffic between the 

CIA's Mexico City station, CIA headquarters, and JMWAVE during the period immediately 

surrounding Lee Harvey Oswald's visit to Mexico City and the assassination of President Kennedy.  

It is our understanding that although copies of many of the cables and dispatches are already in the 

Oswald and JFK files, not all cables and dispatches are included. 

 

We hereby formally request the CIA to assemble all of the cable traffic and dispatches for the period 

September 26, 1963 through October 20, 1963 and November 22, 1963 through December 30, 1963 

between:  (a) the Mexico City station and headquarters, and (b) the Mexico City station and 

JMWAVE. 

 

Because it may be appropriate in the future for us to examine all similar traffic between  

CIA headquarters and JMWAVE during this period, would you please provide us with your best 

reasonable estimate of the amount of time and effort that would be entailed in assembling cables and 

dispatches between headquarters and JMWAVE for the same period identified above? 

 

Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

David G. Marwell 



Executive Director 

 


